
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Introducing a new languages club - Blooket club 

 

Blooket club runs during Tuesday lunchtimes 1.15pm -1:45pm in S16.  Pupils and I use the 

languages laptops to log into the blooket website and play competitive computer games 

against each other. It’s a relaxed environment where we can shelter from the cold outside and 

relax and have fun with friends.  Pupils also receive house points if they win a game! 

We vary the games that we play and we choose different topics each week. This week, we 

played Crypto hack and Monster brawl. The topics that pupils chose this week were logos and 

superheroes and general knowledge. 

We welcome new club members -  come and give it a try! 

 

Mrs Kirsty Ball 

 


